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The International Peace Education Center (IPEC) held its 33rd 7-Day Divine Principle workshop from 
January 16 to 22 in combined efforts with the TribeNet program. 
 
There were two participants in total: Nelson, a retired first generation Unificationist from Massachusetts, 
and Ervin, a first generation Unificationist from New York who originally joined in Albania. Both 
participants joined in the three-day TribeNet "napkin" lecture training program guided by Divine 
Principle and Unification Thought lecturer Gerry Servito, which they felt was a good experience for them 
to teach the Divine Principle and to interact with the many Tribal Messiahs. 
 
Reflections 

 
"I want to begin by expressing my gratitude to True Mother for building this beautiful training 
center. I am very thankful to all the people that work here and maintain this center, especially 
Rev. Andrew Compton for keeping this tradition of educating people and the younger generation 
through the Divine Principle. I arrived here and entered the high atmosphere created by TribeNet. 
I think we received enough energy from them to continue the rest of the workshop. I moved to 
New York tree years ago and for that last three years I haven't done many spiritual activities. I 
thought coming to this workshop was necessary to figure out my spiritual level. It was clearly a 
spiritual awakening for me with new determination for myself." – Ervin Doci 

 
 


